
 

 

***********Press Release************ 

May 3, 2020 

The Closter Office of Emergency 

Management passes on the following news 

from the State of New Jersey 

Community-Based Testing Sites are for current New Jersey residents and 
members of New Jersey law enforcement agencies. 

In order to be eligible for testing, individuals must be current New Jersey 
residents. 

Effective Sunday, May 3, 2020, exhibiting symptoms is no longer a prerequisite 
for testing. 

However, the highest priority for testing will be given to health care workers and 
workers in congregate living settings, and symptomatic first responders, as well as 
to asymptomatic NJ residents who have been in close contact with someone else 
who has tested positive. 

The New Jersey base test site in Bergen 

County is Bergen Community College 

The Bergen Community College drive thru testing site schedule will be 

500 tests per day on Sunday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday. The site 

will be closed Monday, Wednesday, and Saturday. The site will be open 

from 0800 to 1600 hours.  

 


